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Iowa Birdline (319)338-9881 for 8/24/92 
Most days last week felt like fall, and the gathering flocks 
of birds also made it seem that way. 

In the southeast at the Casey-Barrow Public Landing on the 
Mississippi River about ten miles north of Burlington, at 
least one KING RAIL was still being seen through the 22nd. 
Other birds of interest there last week were LEAST BITTERN, 
RUDDY TURNSTONE, AMERICAN AVOCET, WILLET, BLACK-BELLIED 

PLOVER, CASPIAN and BLACK TERNS, and OSPREY. This area is a 
sandbar in the middle of the Mississippi, so a scope is 
essential, and viewing is best in the afternoon and evening. 
For more information, call Chuck Fuller at (319)753-0710. 
Elsewhere, a RINGED-TURTLE DOVE was seen regularly last week 
near downtown Muscatine. For more information, call Devin 
Pettit at (319)264-0838. In Johnson County, six warbler 
species, including BLUE-WINGED, GOLDEN-WINGED, and CANADA 
were at Hickory Hill Park in Iowa City on the 2irst, and at 
the Coralville Reservoir two WESTERN SANDPIPERS were seen at 
the end of the Babcock Access on the 22nd. Other birds of 
note at Coralville were BALD EAGLE, WHITE PELICAN, and 
BLACK, FORSTER’S, and CASPIAN TERNS. 

In the central in Polk County, ten shorebird species, 
including PIPING PLOVER, RUDDY TURNSTONE, SANDERLING, and 
BLACK-BELLIED PLOVER were at the beach of Sandpiper 
Recreation Area of the Saylorville Reservoir on the 23rd. An 
early ORANGE-CROWNED WARBLER was along the road to Sandpiper 
on the 20th, and a HARRIS’ SPARROW was at Jester Park on the 
23rd. A WESTERN KINGBIRD was along Army Post Road near the 
west end of the Des Moines Airport on the 21irst. And in 
Marshall County, on three days last week, between 10 and 14 
warbler species were observed each day at Grammer Grove 
Park, and they included GOLDEN-WINGED, BLUE WINGED, 
MOURNING, and BAY-BREASTED, plus a YELLOW-BELLIED 

FLYCATCHER. 

In the northwest, a CONNECTICUT WARBLER was spotted at 
Moorhead Park in Ida County on the 20th. 

Jim Fuller (319)338-3561
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